
 

 

 

 

May 13, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Patty Murray    The Honorable Susan Collins 

Senate Appropriations Committee    Senate Appropriations Committee 

Chair       Vice Chair 

S-128, The Capitol      S-146, The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20510     Washington, DC 20510 

 

Dear Chair Murray and Vice Chair Collins, 

 

I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has a pecuniary interest in any of the 

congressionally directed spending items that I have requested in the Fiscal Year 2025 

Transportation, Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies Appropriations Act, 

consistent with the requirements of paragraph 9 of Rule XLIV of the Standing Rules of the 

Senate. None of the entities for which I have requested congressionally directed spending are 

for-profit entities. 

 

Please contact Daniel Burgess in my office if you have any additional questions. He can be 

reached at daniel_burgess@boozman.senate.gov or (202) 224-2984. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

John Boozman 

United States Senator  

 


